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Marie sends her apologies for not being here tonight as it 
is half term and she is on grandchildren duties. Kevin has 

escaped  

The weather has not been good to us for working outside, 
we have mostly been tidying up where and when possible. 

This year will be a yearlong nationwide campaign to 
celebrate 200 years of modern railway. At Weeley Station 
we will be donating a wooden carved train to mark the 
occasion which will be filled with flowers. 

On the 7th February we held our first coffee morning for 
this year thanking our volunteers for supporting us by litter 
picking, planting, weeding and watering around the village. 
We also had the opportunity to introduce our two new 
committee members. 

When working on the wild area (near Willow Park) we were 
approached by a resident who was unhappy with the mess 
in the whole area, fly tipping, cars are revving up their 
engines throughout the night and the drug use under the 
bridge. He has contacted the police several times with no 
response. 

We will be hosting our annual Latin Evening on the 15th 
March in the village hall and have sold 120 tickets.  

We are now preparing for spring /summer planting. 

Thank you 


